
From: leah andersson
To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: Agenda Item VI
Date: Tuesday, June 01, 2021 3:48:28 PM

Dear Councilmembers,
Please vote yes to put the Cannabis Production Tax Measure to a vote by the people on a mail-in
ballot in August.
Now, I’ll bet you’ve all had your ears full of push-back against a cannabis production tax.
I’ll bet you’ve been told that it will be the end of cannabis in Lompoc.
But, I’ll bet even the cannabis industry would like Lompoc to be a little less crumby.
Lompoc needs help, this could be just the little added boost we need to give this city a spit-shine.
The added financial boost that could make Lompoc a destination. For cannabis, wine and meaningful
tourism.
Let Lompocans vote on this sooner rather than later.
 
Unfortunately, I’d also bet that the minority on council are going to get to all flustered and red-
faced, and complain about the cost of the election.
So, please, council minority, don’t be so predictable and just vote yes for a mail-in ballot in August.
(But, I would still bet it’ll be a 3-2 vote and we won’t see it on the ballot until 11/22.)
 
Leah Braitman
Lompoc Resident
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